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 IMPORTANT DATES 
 

March 19 Town Hall Meeting 
March 19  Registration Opens – Early Discount 
April 17 Early Registration Discount Ends 
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Parkway Youth Football League 
(PYFL) 

 

This season Tiger Pride Football and Cheer will be 
competing in the Parkway Youth Football League.  
Below are the League Objectives from the PYFL 
By-Laws.  www.pyflpa.com  

 
 

 “ARTICLE   II - OBJECTIVES 
1.  No kid left behind… That every player (as specified in 
PYFL's General Rules) be provided the opportunity of 
playing, and that NO prospective player be cut from any 
team. 

2. That SAFETY is of prime importance including the 
requirement of having FIRST RESPONDERS Medical 
Personnel on site at all games. 
3. That the concept of the PYFL is instructional; that 
teaching fundamentals be paramount. 
4. Maximum play time for each player is encouraged by 
the playing of 2 games for age divisions on game day.  
These games will include a competitive game that counts 
for playoff and championship qualification (Varsity) and a 
non-competitive game (Junior Varsity) intended for 
instruction and teaching of the fundamentals of football.” 
 
The Tiger Pride Board of Directors is confident in the 
PYFL being a great League for our kids to grow in our 
desire for them to be led in Development, Safety, and 
Fun in the sports of football and cheerleading.   
 
 
 

Town Hall Meeting 
 

There will be an open house Town Hall Meeting on  
Sunday, March 19th at Roma on Rt. 19. 
Stop by any time between 2:00-5:00pm. 

 
At this Town Hall Meeting, Tiger Pride Board 

Members will be present and all interested parties 
will have the opportunity to ask pertinent questions 

regarding the upcoming season.   

 
 
 
 

Registration 
 

Registration will open on Sunday, March 19th and 
there will be computers available at the Town Hall 
Meeting for anyone in attendance to register on the 
spot.   
 
There will be an early registration discount will be 
available from March 19th through April 17th.  The 
encouraged early registration enables the Tiger 
Pride Board ample time to get organized for the 
coming season.  During the early registration 
period, fees for football and cheer will be the same 
as previous seasons: football $200 and cheer 
$165.  After April 17th, the fees will be: football 
$215 and cheer $180.  The fundraiser will be the 
same as last year: $150 raffle ticket book - one per 
family.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Favorite Pictures From Last Year 
 

Please email your favorite pictures from last year’s 
season (football and cheer) to 

phillips18@comcast.net to be used in  
this year’s newsletters. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2017 Board of Directors 
   

President  Scott Stipetich 
Vice-President Lauren Coll 
Secretary  Kelly Phillips 
Treasurer  Ashley Harlan 

 

Karyn Coy  Jeff Craft  
Desere Eckhardt Mike Junker 

 Josh Kamody John Magorien 
 Cathy Opiela  Adam Rohan   

Kris VonBurg  Angela Walker 
Emily Yagusic 
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North Allegheny Football and Cheer 
Tiger Pride Board of Directors 
P.O. Box 87 
Ingomar, PA 15127 

www.natigerpride.com 

Development   -   Safety    -    Fun 
 


